
 
                                                                                                                                       
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                                          8/30/19 
      
      Mason Elementary School would like to invite you to our upcoming “Arctic Adventure” 
Scholastic Book Fair on Thursday, Sept. 12th,  from 5:30-7:30pm.  It’s the same night as our 
Open House event!  Please feel free to shop the fair when you are here to visit your child’s 
classroom.  All proceeds from the fair will help us to buy more books and reading supplies for 
our school!  This is one of the most guilt-free fundraisers you will participate in, all the while 
promoting reading for your children. 
 
     Ordering books is easy! You may order books through the attached book list (Checks should 
be made out to “Mason School District”), or visit our fair online at: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/masonelementaryschool2 from Mon. Sept. 9th through 
Wednesday Sept. 18th (All online orders will be shipped after the end date of Sept.18th). This 
year, we are adding the availability for “e-wallet” use!  please see the online site for details! 

 
     During the week of the fair, we will be giving students a sneak peak of the fair before the 
event!  There will be opportunity during the day on Friday Sept. 13th for students to do some last 
minute shopping as well.   
 
     Please feel free to call Danielle Carrier anytime during the school day with any questions you 
may have about the fair. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Open House, and at the fair! 
 
   
                                          
Sincerely, 
Danielle Carrier 
 
 
 
Danielle Carrier RN 
Mason Elementary School Nurse (603) 878-2962 x18 


